
the Rotary Club of Nairobi Scholarship Fund. 

We are glad our lecturers are back to work 

and we will have the successful applicants 

start class at the beginning of the next    

academic year. We continue to appreciate 

and acknowledge the program sponsors and 

partners - the Asian Commercial Community 

and the University of Nairobi. Strategic   

partnerships are required to advance the 

great work we do as Rotarians.   

 

Following a request we made last week, I 

would like to encourage each one of us to 

adopt Rotaryõs online tools. Create a profile 

on My Rotary, update your age, skills and 

interest on your profile, and join one of the 

Discussion Groups or Rotary Action Groups 

to connect with other Rotarians and share 

ideas. Our Rotary Club Central is now   

updated and you can keep track of our   

projects and other reports if you have a My 

Rotary account. Rotarians Ivan Sang and 

Ritesh Barot are at your service should you 

experience any challenges with the process.  

 

I wish you a wonderful Easter break and a 

most memorable 92nd DCA in Kisumu.   

  

Ahsante!  

 

 
David Githanga  
 

CLUB PRESIDENT, 2016/17 

My Fellow Rotarians, 

 

The District Conference and Assembly is 

finally here! Join over 300 Rotarians from 

our district and beyond as we gather to get 

inspired, fellowship and celebrate what a 

great year we have been Serving Humanity. 

The District Governor Richard Omwela 

and the conference chair, Rtn. Isaac Gitoho 

have promised a very memorable Kisumu 

DCA experience.  

 

Our Rotarians Barbara Magoha and Gideon 

Akwabi are òlocalsó of the area and they 

too will ensure we have nothing but the 

best DCA experience yet. If you have not     

registered, there is still time for you.     

Register today! We shall still have a regular 

meeting at the Laico Regency for Rotarians 

not attending the conference.  

 

We had a successful Eye Camp and I thank 

Rotarians from Nairobi and Kisumu who 

joined us for this yearõs camp. Our sincere 

gratitude to Dr. Joshi, the team of doctors, 

nurses and medical staff, and the           

management of Jaramogi Oginga Odinga 

Teaching and Referral Hospital. Several 

other donors, service providers and      

volunteers played important roles in     

ensuring the Eye Camp was successful.   

 

Last week, we also started the process of 

reviewing applications from our scholars for 
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NOTICES  
 

 
REGULAR MEETING   

Thur, 20 th April  2017  

Laico Regency Hotel  

12.30 p.m. - 2.00 p.m.  

Speaker: TBA  

 

 

92ND  DISTRICT  

CONFERENCE AND  

ASSEMBLY  

20th - 23rd April 2017  

Kisumu, Kenya  

 

 
REGULAR MEETING   

Thur, 27 th  April  2017  

Laico Regency Hotel  

12.30 p.m. - 2.00 p.m.  

Speaker: TBA  

 

 

CLUB ASSEMBLY    

Thur, 4 th  May 2017 

Laico Regency Hotel  

12.30 p.m. - 2.00 p.m.  

 

 

3ÚâÈßì Ñá âÐÌ áÈØÊâÑâì ÚÍ  ÍÌÕÕÚèáÐÑÛ  

âÐÌ ÕÚæÌ ÚÍ ÉßÚâÐÌßÐÚÚË  âÐÌ èÈß×âÐ 

ÚÍ âàåáâ  3ÚâÈßì Ñá È æÑáÑÚØ  ëÌâ 

áâàåÊÔ ÑØ áâÚØÌ  9Ì ÉäÑÕË ØÚâ ÚØÕë ÑØ     

ÊÚØÊßÌâÌ  Éäâ ÈÕáÚ ÑØ                       

ÕÑæÌá ÈØË ÍåâåßÌá 
 

 !ËËßÌáá âÚ  3ÚâÈßì          

#ÚØæÌØâÑÚØ  +ÈØáÈá #Ñâì  75! 
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